
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Incorrect Plan
1 message

Mariztela Viaña <marzela.viana@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 21, 2023 at 10:47 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Hi,

Good day.

Few days ago we went to your office to request for a certified copy of our approved plan of Lot 532 PLS 417-D, however,
we were given a copy of Lot 532 PLS 416-D.

When can I get the correct copy?

Best, 
Mariz


